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“We wish you health, happiness and peace 
throughout the holiday season!” 

Dear Families, 

 It is hard to believe that our Christmas break is only three 

weeks away. 

December brings special activities: 

• Kindergarten 4 to Level 2 students remaining skating days 

will be on Dec. 4 & 14th at 8:00. .  

• All school skates on December 19th at 12:30. If anyone 

has skates to donate, please drop them off at school. 

• Christmas Choir visits (Thank you to Connie Barr and 

Natalie Barr)   

• Waterloo Legion- December 10th 1:00 pm 

• Santé Courville – December 12th 1:00 pm 

• Place Primevére – December 18th 1:00 

• Christmas Concert – December 13th 6:00 -8:00 p.m. 

• Christmas Dinner – December 18th 

• Christmas Breakfast –December 21st with Santa 
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Cafeteria- Christmas Dinner 

December 18th, will be the day the cafeteria is offering their 

Christmas Dinner. The cost will be $4.00 for a full Christmas 

meal. Please have the $4.00 in by December 12th, as we need to 

calculate how much food will be needed. Last minute meals cannot 

be given.  

The Christmas meal is enjoyed by all- students, parents and staff. 

Tber 17th, 2014 will be the day the cafeteria is offering their 

Christa  

 Dinner.he cost will be $4.00 for Turkey, mashed potatoes, gravy, 

s and s, , rolls and butter and assorted pies, ice cream d  

Christmas Concert Choir: 

 Our annual Christmas Concert will take place on 

December 13th at 6:00 pm Please come and join us!  Ms. Barr’s 

choir has been working with the classes on choir presentations.. 

 Book Fair: 

The Scholastic Book Fair finished up on November 19th. We had a 

great team consisting of Jenny Butcher, Andy Wheeler, and P.P.O 

parents that ran the book fair.  

Congratulations and thank you on a job well done! 
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Remembrance Day 

 

A huge ‘’Thank you’’ to the Waterloo Legion members for sharing 

our Remembrance Day ceremonies with us.  Also we wish to thank 

Ashley Lawrence for organizing the Remembrance Day event.  

Christmas Breakfast: 

The school will be having a special breakfast for the students on 

December 21st.  I hope the students come to school with an empty 

stomach that day so they can share the breakfast with their class. 

Students may wear their pajamas on December 21st. 
We’re having a pajama Christmas party. 

Student Christmas Shopping Day:  

The P.P.O. is organizing a ‘’Students Christmas Shopping 

Day’ ’at the school on December 13th and 14th. If you have 

items you would like to donate please send them in before 

December 1st. All items will cost between .25 to $2.00 

Reminder: Dress for the weather! 

We will welcome back the students on January 8th, 2019. 
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